Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

January 18, 2016
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Brian Lennon




Bret Garrett




Brandon Darrow



Doug Hall




Eric Mabe 




Lewis Russell
Kristi Burnett  
Members Absent: None 

Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Gary Billingsley, Jaime Fox, and Kim Irby.      
At approximately 6:25 p.m. the meeting was called to order by Eric Mabe. 
Public Forum: None
Approve Board Minutes:

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Bret Garrett to approve the December 14, 2016 minutes.  The motion carried unanimously.  
Payment of bills:

A motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Lewis Russell to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.  

Elementary update:

Mr. Johnson advised the Board he had talked with David Hoover and they were finishing up getting the bond in place.

Executive session:

At 6:43 the Board went into executive session to discuss the superintendent’s evaluation and contract.
Open session:

At 9:08 the Board returned to open session.  A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Brandon Darrow to table any action on the superintendent’s contract or wages until the June 2016 meeting after further evaluation.  The motion carried unanimously.
Administrative Reports:

Mr. Johnson presented a request from PTAA charter school to expand the grades offered at their Greenville campus.  No drastic changes were anticipated to Miller Grove if PTAA did so.
Principal’s report:

Mrs. Fox presented the total enrollment of 296 students and that the Miller Grove international would be on February 24th.

Board concerns: 
At 9:43 p.m. a motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Bret Garrett to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
